
From: Brandon Moffatt  
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 10:45 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: PEC 
 
Heather, 
 
I will be in attendance on Monday but I would like to withdraw our request for delegation status for the 
odour concerns in the Brockley-Shaver area. 
 
Thanks, 
  
Brandon Moffatt, P.Eng, MBA 
Vice President, Development & Operations 
StormFisher Environmental Ltd. 
1087 Green Valley Road, London, ON N6N 1E4 
www.stormfisher.com 
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